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1012 EDGEWOOD DRAnimal Control2024-04-05 13:30:00

On Friday, April 5, 2024 at 13:06 pm I went to 1012 Edgewood to 
verify a complaint from a . I observed a dog in the 
back yard that didn’t appear to be in distress. The barn/utility shed 
door was staged open and it looked like it was serving as the shelter 
for the dog. I couldn’t see where the dog food and water was 
staged. Christopher Morgan investigated

322 LINCOLN AVEAnimal Control2024-04-22 08:00:00

Hartsville Police called animal control in reference to 2 puppies 
that had been left outside in individual kennels all weekend. The 
owners were told that they could surrender the animals or theyw 
would be charged with neglect. They agreed to surrender both 
puppies. Animal control loaded both puppies in their individual 
crates and transported to Darlington County Humane Society.

709 PITT STAnimal Control2024-04-01 10:30:00

Animal Control2024-04-22 08:00:00
Dog caught across from Fire Station. Dog was trapped in neighbors 
yard across from fire house and caught by animal control. 
Transported to Darlington County Humane Society

417 s 11th StAnimal Control2/5/2024 8:00

( ) called and advised  
had alot of dogs and puppies. She was concerned and wanted the city to 
investigate. After riding by and seeing up to 5 kennels, it was determined to 
visit the homeowner. On 2/14/24 around 11:30am Hartsville Fire personnel 
visited the home and spoke with an  ( ) . She 
stated that the dogs were hers. She was given a paper copy of the ordinances 
that were being broken and given a week to decide what she wanted to do 
with the dogs. We did not go into the back yard as we were not invited. But 
from the roadway we could see up to 5 dogs and puppies. Number was 
saved wrong in animal control phone, and this was figured out on 4/15/24. 
Contact was made with  on 4/15/24 and a meeting was set up on 
4/16/24. Animal control and codes enforement officer went to 417 s 11th 
street at 10:00 on 4/16/24. 4 dogs were found in individual kennels this day. 

 was given a couple of days to talk to her boyfriend to decide 
what to do with the remaining dogs. Several dogs had been removed and no 
puppies were seen. On 4/19/24,  text animal control that she 
would need a week to get the dogs situated. A text was sent back stating 
that we would meet again on Friday 4/26/24. 
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